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Each summer, beginning in 2009, a Brandon high school student and a counterpart in Belgrade will have the opportunity to embark on a global 
adventure, thanks to a former Brandon resident and her fiancé.  

Created by Deborah Grant, who enjoyed world travel during her post-secondary studies and her career, and Srdjan Tanjga, who grew up in Belgrade, 
the DS Adventure Scholarship’s aim is to present young people with an opportunity to learn a new language and to travel. 

The couple, who met in London, where she was working and he was on an internship, wishes to pave the road for students in each of their hometowns 
to have opportunities they might not be able to have otherwise.  

“If we choose wisely, maybe (the students) can use those opportunities first for some personal growth and fun, new experiences, but also searching for 
future growth and adventure,” Tanjga said in an interview earlier this year.  

Tanjga explains that their wedding, which will be held in May 2009, is just a starting point for this fund — guests will be invited to contribute to it rather 
than give presents — and the couple will continue to make the scholarships available in perpetuity.  

Applications for the first ever DS Adventure Scholarship will be accepted from Sept. 15 to Nov. 14, and Brandon high school students, who wish to 
learn another language — preferably an Asian one — are invited to apply.  

To access the online application form, to contribute to the fund or for more details, visit dsadventurescholarship.com.  
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